
Linda Snow
North Yarmouth
LD 511
I live in North Yarmouth and I urge the Transportation Committee to vote in support 
of LD 511. An interim trail from Portland to Auburn would improve public health, 
protect the environment, connect to public transit, and provide options for people who
don’t drive, or simply want to drive less. I am a 70 year old biker and feel less and 
less safe biking on auto roads. I am using off-road and rail trails as much as possible 
and would like to see this trail from Portland to Auburn completed for all the people 
who are using such trails for all the reasons stated above.  Please vote “ought to pass.”


